
 
Boards/Commissions: People want to be involved. What is the status of the current boards and 
how will people know to volunteer for them in 2013? 
 
 
The current status of all Boards, Committees and Commissions is "active"--that meaning, they 
continue to function and act upon the issues around which have been organized and sanctioned 
by municipal ordinance or state statute. 
 
On December 31, 2012, all current Boards, Committees and Commissions will cease to exist 
because the two municipalities will no longer exist as of that date. 
 
On January 1, 2013 new Boards, Committees and Commissions will be established by 
ordinances enacted by the "new" municipality--Princeton.  Many of these entities will have the 
same or similar focus as current BCCs.  There may be some completely new BCCs. 
 
The process of populating the BCCs to be established will begin after the November election 
when the "new" municipality's Mayor and Council are elected.   
 
The Boards, Committees and Commissions Subcommittee will begin to present it's 
recommendations regarding BCCs to the Transition Task Force on June 25, 2012. 
 
The Boards, Committees and Commissions Subcommittee will continue to meet through 
November to solicit input from individuals and community groups.   
 
One of the SubCommittee's recommendations is that an improved process of soliciting the 
participation of citizens on BCC's be developed--including the solicitation of applications, letters 
and/or statements of interest, and resumes (on-line, by newspaper, public gathering places (i.e. 
Princeton Library) and other forms of mass communication and to each household, community 
organizations, etc.  


